From: Bradley S. Hartz

To: Cender, Laura

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Pending NRC License Amendment - Clarification Requested
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2022 5:06:37 PM
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Laura

You are correct, no licensed material will be stored at the new location. Just update our
address and we should be good to go.

Thanks for your help,
Brad
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BRADLEY S. HARTZ
REGIONAL CLIENT SERVICE MANAGER

130 E Washington St., STE 404, Indianapolis, IN 46204
D 317.616.3061 M 317.695.2150
BHARTZ@TANDMASSOCIATES.COM | TANDMASSOCIATES.COM
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From: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 1:53 PM

To: Bradley S. Hartz <BHartz@tandmassociates.com>

Subject: Pending NRC License Amendment - Clarification Requested

Hello Bradley,

I am currently processing your NRC license amendment request and am writing to confirm with you
that licensed material will not be stored at the new location provided and that the only request is to
update the mailing address.

Thank you,
Laura

Laura Cender

Pronouns: She/Her

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Branch

E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov
Phone: (630) 829-9712
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